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February 26, 2024 
 
 
Prof. Mikaela Stiver  
Faculty of Medicine and Health Sciences 
 
 
Re: 2023/2024 Thank a Prof Program 
 
 
Dear Prof. Stiver, 
 
Congratulations! A student has thanked you in our Thank a Prof program. Teaching and Learning 
Services (TLS) developed this initiative to provide students with a way to thank professors who have 
made a difference, big or small, in their lives. 
 
You were thanked for the following reasons: 
 

Dear Dr. Stiver, 
Thank you for being such a passionate and dedicated anatomy professor. The effort you put into 
making anatomy so enjoyable for your students does not go unnoticed. You are inspiring and an 
excellent role model for your students, colleagues, and fellow UCAs. We appreciate you. 

 
Please feel free to share this student’s recognition of the impact of your teaching with your Chair, 
Director, and/or Dean. Please note that we will be posting the names of all professors recognized on the 
Thank a Prof website. If you prefer that your name not appear, please email tls@mcgill.ca by March 15, 
2024.  
 
Let me take this opportunity to thank you for your ongoing contributions to student learning at McGill. If 
you have any questions regarding teaching and learning or about the Thank a Prof program, please do 
not hesitate to contact us at tls@mcgill.ca or visit the Teaching and Learning Services website.  
 
Once again, congratulations on making a difference. 
 
Best regards, 
 

 
 
Laura Winer 
Director   
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